
From: Felix Piccione
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Coal mine and railway
Date: Monday, 2 August 2021 3:03:10 PM

Hi IPCN,

I totally subscribe and submit to you the same comments regarding  the  Hume Coal
project and its environmental nuisances that are written in the mail below

I live in Bowral and have friends and family members living in Berrima and i am very
concerned about their health and lives
I spend time regularly there as well

I am firmly against this project that will affect everyone in the Highlands despite what
officials say
The consequences outweigh the benefits

Thank you for taking my protest into account

Félix Piccione 

Bowral 2576NSW

————

Begin forwarded message:

From: Chen Geyi 
Date: 2 August 2021 at 14:43:18 AEST
To: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Coal mine and railway

To whom it may concern,

I have submitted my concerns about coal mine and related railway in our
district for many times. Hopefully this is the last time I need to do that. My
major concerns are listed here:

This area has a nice life style and the business are doing quite well with it's
tourist etc. The coal mine will dramatically change the whole area and make
this place not as attractive.

The pollution(dust, fuel and noise) caused by the coal mine is going to impact
on our health.

The risk of the damage of the underground water and our drink water system
could be catastrophic. We could not afford any mistake or miscalculation in



the coal mine operation. Better not do it than sorry later.

The noise of the extra railway system is going to influence lot of people living
around.

The value of our assets is going to decrease because this area might become
not as sought after.

Best regards,

Geyi (Peter) Chen




